
Statement of Support to Reopen the 
Child Development Center 

 

The Administrative Services Planning & Budget Team supports the reopening of the Child 
Development Center as allowed by Santa Clara County and following all the requirements of 
Covid19 regulations.  

The Child Development Center provides child care services for community members and students. 
99% of student parents support re-opening the CDC so they can concentrate on pursuing their 
educational goals.   

The Child Development Center Director, Ms. Harada and the staff support the reopening of the 
center and the return to work with the necessary personal protective equipment in place.  

 

Administrative Services Planning & Budget Team 
June 16, 2020 
 

 


